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CAM #25-0076 
 

 
                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #25-0076   
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Susan Grant, Acting City Manager 
 
DATE: March 18, 2025 
 
TITLE: New River Crossing Discussion - (Commission Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4) 
 

 
On March 3, 2025, Mayor Trantalis received a letter from Broward County Mayor Furr 
regarding Broward Commuter Rail and the New River Crossing. During the March 4th City 
Commission Conference Meeting, the City Commission briefly discussed the letter before 
deciding to defer the discussion to the next City Commission Conference Meeting. 
 
This agenda item provides additional time for the City Commission to further discuss 
Broward Commuter Rail and the New River Crossing. 
 
Attachment  
Exhibit 1 – Letter from Broward County Mayor Furr  
 

 
Prepared by:   Ben Rogers, Acting Assistant City Manager, City Manager’s 

Office 
  
Charter Officer:   Susan Grant, Acting City Manager 
 


